Curriculum Director Report
June 2021 Board Meeting

State Report Card
The State Report Card Data will look a lot different this year due to the pandemic. It will also be
released in 3 Phases this year.

1. October 29th- All non assessment data will be released.

2. December 2nd IAR, SAT, and College and Career Readiness will be released. Please
note no State Data will be released. It will only be by the District and School Levels.

3. April 27th- Science, Wida Access (For English Learners), DLM (Special Ed students that
don’t take IAR )In addition all state data for all tests will be released on this date.

The State Report Card will also have labels on it explaining that the data may be different than
previous years due to the Pandemic. We will not get a new summative designation. All schools
will get the previous designation, and all of our schools were commendable.

STEAM Grant
Pana Jr. High, Lincoln and Washington Elementary Schools all applied for STEAM competitive
grant. Thank you to Mrs. Mayhall, Ms. Skinner, and Ms. Hahnenkamp for all of their extra work
on these grants. We should find out by the start of school if any of them are selected.



